Underwritten By
Gerber Life Insurance
Company

A separate subsidiary of Gerber Products 7
White Plains, New York

Attention: ALL EMPLOYEES

The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act
(HIPAA) requires that every three years we notify you of the
availability of the Notice of Privacy Practices.

You may view or download Gerber Life Insurance Company’s
Notice of Privacy Practices through their website,
www.gerberlife.com. You may also request a copy of this
notice from MES Vision via the following means:

To request by mail, send letter to:
MES Vision

Attn: Benefit Resolutions Department
P.O. BOX 25209

Santa Ana, CA 92799-5209

To request by phone, please call:
MES Vision Customer Service Department
(800) 877-6372

To request via email, please send email to:
groupservices@MES Vision.com

This notification is provided in compliance to HIPAA regulations as applicable to your vision plan,
underwritten by Gerber Life Insurance Company and administered by MES Vision.
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